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The second half of the Autumn term 
has flown by with our students 
making super value-added progress 
in all areas of the curriculum, along 
with many in school celebrations and 
activities.  
Whilst our term did not end as 
predicted, the Eupheus family has 
certainly embodied the true ethos of 
Eupheus, and united for a smooth 
transition to online teaching to finish 
the year.  
 
 
 
 
 
We Will Remember Them  
   
The whole school took part in various 
class activities honouring the 
significance of `Remembrance Day`.  
 Year 3 and Year 4 gave a short 
presentation and showed their own 
stunning upcycled poppies.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pyjama Day  
 
`Pyjama Day` was an outstanding 
success at Eupheus.  

 

All our students and teachers wore 
their pyjamas on the day and helped 
raise a staggering 250 Euros for the 
local charity – Existir, which as a 
school we continue to support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our fun filled day culminated in a 
unique `Pyjama Day` themed 
obstacle course race between our 
House Teams! 
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Eupheus Art Exhibition  
 
Under the guidance of our Art and 

Design specialist teacher, Mrs 

Robinson, throughout this term it has 

been wonderful to observe the high 

level of compositions that our 

students have been exhibiting all 

over the school.  

Year 6 worked collaboratively to 

create a `Dream Jungle` scene 

inspired by the work of Henri 

Rousseau.  

 

 

 

Our older students have also 

produced some stunning pieces 

under the heading `Self Portrait`, 

which are exhibited in our Lower 

Secondary area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

Festive Fun  
 
On the last day of term online 
Christmas fun and festivities took 
place, culminating in a wonderful 
Christmas Assembly. All of the 
students and teachers wore their 
Christmas Jumpers and together 
celebrated `Christmas Around the 
World. `   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank 

the Eupheus family for their 

wonderful support, and to wish 

everyone an incredibly Happy 

Christmas and Prosperous New 

Year. Feliz Natal, Bon Ano Novo. 

 

Happy Christmas and A 
Prosperous New Year 

 
Feliz Natal e Boa Ano 

Novo  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stay connected with Eupheus International School:  

 

 

 

 


